
From: Robin Knowlton
To: City Council
Subject: Support for Project
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 8:55:10 AM

Dear Councilmembers,
 
I want to urge you to support the Harmony Homes project that will be on your December 2 Council
agenda.  As you are well aware, homelessness has increased in Lodi.  This project is a model for
addressing the need for affordable housing to help stabilize people who are struggling with
homelessness.  Since it is a small development, it can serve as a critical test for measuring the
success such housing can provide.  This project has everything going for it: State funding, an
attractive design, oversight, and a company with a proven track record managing the property.
 
Please vote YES for Harmony Homes.
 
Thank you for your time.  Happy Thanksgiving to you and your families.  Stay safe!
 
Robin Knowlton
410 W. Oak Street
Lodi, CA 95240
robinknowlton@sbcglobal.net
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

mailto:outlook_B71476A25264EC09@outlook.com
mailto:CityCouncil@lodi.gov
mailto:robinknowlton@sbcglobal.net
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986


From: Carol Farron
To: City Council
Subject: Harmony Housing Project
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:59:29 PM

Dear Lodi City Council Members:

I’m writing you in support of the Harmony Housing Project.

Before moving to Lodi 30 years ago, I worked for Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of San Francisco.  Since
moving to Lodi, I have been a volunteer board member of Lodi House.  Both of these organizations are dedicated to
ending the cycles of homelessness in our communities.  They both know that the key to ending homelessness is a
hand up via housing and supportive services.  They also know that this is the tried and true manner in which the
homeless cycle can be broken. And, unfortunately, they know that the need for homeless housing and services Is
greater than the opportunity.

The Harmony Homes Project does just that.  Charities and Lodi House has proven through rigorous screening,
supportive services and love just how to Successfully tackle homelessness locally. Harmony Homes has developed a
plan that can do just that.

Please consider strongly supporting the Harmony Homes Project so Lodi can walk the “Lovable” talk in its mantra.

Sincerely and thanks for your consideration,
Carol Farron

Sent from my iPad
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From: Kenneth Mullen
To: City Council
Subject: Harmony Homes
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 10:52:29 AM

We strongly support Harmony Homes as a way to begin addressing the growing number of homeless in our
community. The concept and location appear to well thought out.
Respectfully submitted,
Dr.Kenneth and Nancy Mullen

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Jeffrey Pell
To: City Council
Subject: Harmony Homes
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 11:16:12 AM

Dear City Council,

I would like to voice my support in favor of the proposed Harmony Homes project.  I feel this is a positive step in
the right direction to address the housing needs of our low income residents.  I encourage you to vote in favor of this
project.  Thank you.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Pell
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